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Almost two months ago, I blogged that a decision was expected soon about whether to
deliberately introduce an Asian oyster to Chesapeake Bay in the hope of reviving the Bay’s
flagging oyster harvest.  Well, it may not qualify as “soon,” but the Washington Post reports
that the U.S., Virginia, and Maryland have agreed to halt experimental farming of the Asian
oyster.  Instead, they will concentrate on efforts to restore the native species.  At the
insistence of Virginia (among the three, the chief booster of introducing new oyster species),
the group agreed that the issue could be revisited if new information clarifies the risks of
introduction.

http://legalplanet.wordpress.com/2009/02/15/which-oysters-for-the-chesapeake-bay/
http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/story/2009/04/06/ST2009040602019.html

